1ST QUARTER - JAN - MARCH 2024

The Official Quarterly Newsletter of
The Minnesota Workers' Compensation Insurers Association.

MWCIA News is a periodic publication of the Minnesota Workers” Compensation Insurers Association as a service to its members and the

workers’ compensation industry. Please direct any questions, comments or suggestions for articles you may have concerning this
publication to: Dani Main-editor of MWCIA News via e-mail: newsletteremwecia.org

Jennifer Wolf - President MWCIA

This year’s mild Minnesota winter has me on the
look-out earlier than usual for the crocuses. As the
crocuses emerge, heralding the arrival of spring,
we find ourselves surrounded by nature’s gentle
reminder of renewal and growth. This is especially
fitting for MWCIA, as spring 2024 finds us
embracing change by welcoming new talent and

wishing farewells to retiring colleagues.

MWCIA will be welcoming three talented
individuals who will help move our vision and
mission forward. Sherry Latronica will serve as the
Data Quality and Compliance Manager, with the

responsibility for advancing our data governance
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and quality initiatives. Shawana Jones will serve as the Systems Engineer,

supporting our digital security and technology infrastructure.



Jennifer Wolf - President MWCIA continued from page 1

Lastly, Farhan Ahmed will serve as a full-stack developer, modernizing MWCIA’s

client-facing digital tools.

We also recognize the talents and contributions of Kim LaHoud and Patrick
Riley, who are retiring from MWCIA. Kim LaHoud has supervised policy data
collection for many years, supporting the transition from policy tape to
electronic submissions during her career. Patrick Riley has administered
MWCIA’s network, ensuring the security and availability of technology solutions
used across the organization. We extend our gratitude for the enduring and

impactful contributions of both Kim and Pat.

As we anticipate the flowers blooming and the transformation of the upcoming
season, let us look forward to a season of collaboration where seasoned and
new professionals unite in service to the Minnesota workers’ compensation

community.

DECIDE
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https://www.facebook.com/pages/category/Insurance-Broker/MWCIA-Minnesota-Workers-Compensation-Insurers-Association-Inc-238584103325225/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/mwcia---minnesota-workers%27%E2%80%8B-compensation-insurers-association-inc-
mailto:actuarial@mwcia.org

HAPPY RETIREMENT
KIM LAHOUD!
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Important Information
you Need To Know links:

Changes to MN Workers Compensation

Employment & Economic Development

Split Point,
Per Claim Accident Limitations,
Min/Max Payrolls

Experience Mods,
ERM-14,
& More
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